
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
POSITION

The Schoharie County Rural Preservation Corp.
is a private non-profit housing (not a government 
Agency) and community development company 
and has an Executive Director position opening 
beginning May 1, 2025. 

The candidate will oversee the Agency staff and 
programs along with developing and initiating new 
programs while providing fiscal oversight. 
All qualified applicants will be afforded equal 
opportunity without discrimination because of race, 
creed, color, national origin, sex, disability, sexual 
orientation, age, genetic predisposition or carrier 
status, or marital status.

Visit website schohariecountyrpc.com for 
full job description. Mail resume to 
RFilmer@Schohariecountyrpc.com or
P.O. Box 168, Cobleskill, NY 12043


